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Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


November 20, 2002


John Steven Kellett Foundation

P. O. Box 66574

Houston, Texas 77266-6574

Re: Sojourner: The Women’s Forum

Dear John:

Thank you for your donation to Gulf Coast Archive and 

Museum of GLBT History, Inc.  Because of you and your 

generous donation we can pay the postage on the Sojourner, 

thereby protecting it for the current and future generations.

This letter will serve as a receipt for charitable contributions. 

The Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History is 

recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a 501(c)3 

charitable organization.  Your donation may be tax-deductible within all limits of the law.  For your records, our federal identification number is 76-0620953.  Enclosed you will find a 

copy of the IRS letter kept on file.

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your support and 

generous contribution of $ 100.00 to Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History, Inc., check # 102.  You have 

received no goods, services, or other benefits from your contribution.  

We hope to see you at the museum in the not too distant 

future so you can see for yourself how we strive to continue 

our task of collecting and keeping safe the history of our 

diverse community.

Thank you, John, for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of Gay,

Lesbian, Bisexual & Transgender History, Inc.

